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Eric Russell is cutting a knotty piece of wood into small pieces so that it can be split. He is working on the concrete pad where

the very large fir tree crushed a picnic table when it fell. 
Photo by Dan Benton
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L to R: Jerry Carroll is splitting a round with a sledge hammer and steel wedges, Eric continues to cut the knotty piece, and 

Dan Benton is operating a chain saw. Photo by Sam Beard
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Dan is scoring a round so that it will be much easier to split with steel wedges and a sledge hammer. 

Usually the score depth was about 4 inches. Photo by Sam Beard
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A scored round ready to be split into quarters. The very heavy rounds were split so that they were safer for the volunteers to lift.
Photo by Dan Benton
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Jerry splitting a round with a sledge hammer and steel wedges.

Photo by Sam Beard
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Eric operating a chain saw after most of the rounds had been split. The wood was bucked to a length of 12 inches so that the pieces
would not be so heavy and would be easier to split. Photo by Dan Benton
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Jerry loading the wheel barrow before rolling it to the truck.

Photo by Dan Benton
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Eric moving wood in a Rubbermaid cart that Manny Chavez, SRD Maintenance Supervisor, had recommended. 

It held more wood than the wheel borrow and was easier to roll. Photo by Sam Beard
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The loaded USFS truck ready to haul the wood to the ranger station.

Photo by Dan Benton
[image: image10.jpg]



All the wood has been split and moved to the parking lot. The hollow stump of the very large fir that fell is located at the fence in the 

upper left corner of the photograph. Cienega Spring inside the fence is covered with a concrete spring box.

The concrete pad where the crushed picnic table had been located is now obvious. Photo by Sam Beard
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A modern teepee with running water built by visitors over the creek.

Photo by Dan Benton
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One and one-quarter cords of wood (two pickup loads) piled just north of the trailer behind the ranger station.

It will be collected by the Mountain Christian Church Wood Ministry and donated to East Mountain families

 who will use it to keep warm next winter. Photo by Sam Beard
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